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Re: lnteraqencv Charter and Federal Deposit Insurance Application 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Independent Community Bankers of America (ICBA)’ appreciates the 
opportunity to comment on the agencies’ proposed revisions to the charter application and 
federal deposit insurance application form. The proposal will create one uniform 
application form for both a charter and for federal deposit insurance. 

The ICBA commends the agencies for working together to create one form. Use of 
a uniform application will help alleviate confusion and disparity between the agencies and 
will help alleviate regulatory burden. The ICBA also encourages the agencies to continue 
to seek similar ways to streamline procedures: including use of technology to allow for 

’ ICBA is the primary voice for the nation’s community banks, representing 5,000 
institutions at nearly 17,000 locations nationwide. Community banks are independently 
owned and operated and are characterized by attention to customer service, lower fees 
and small business, agricultural and consumer lending. ICBA’s members hold more than 
$486 billion in insured deposits, $592 billion in assets and more than $355 billion in loans 
for consumers, small businesses and farms. 
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electronic filing of application forms and posting of applications to make them readily 
accessible to the public. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment 

Sincerely, 

Robert I. Gulledge 
Chairman 


